
 

OFFICE OF 
LICENSING & 

GUIDANCE 
LICENSING UNIT MEMORANDUM 

TO: DR P LARKIN, DIRECTOR 

CC:  

FROM: J Derham 

DATE: 11/09/06

RE: Technical Amendment B:- Roadstone Dublin Ltd, 
Licence Register W0213-01. 

 
By letter dated August 22nd 2006, consultants for Roadstone Dublin Limited, in 
relation to their site at Roadstone Dublin Remediation Facility, Dillonsdown, 
Deerpark, Newpaddocks and Santryhill Townlands, Blessington, County 
Wicklow, sought, by agreement under Condition 1.7 of waste licence register 
W213-01, to amend the boundary of the site as specified in the application 
documentation and in the licence. 
 
The EPA OEE officer for the site in consultation with the EPA Licensing Unit 
concluded that in the circumstances of this site and for the purpose of clarity a 
technical amendment to the licence was the more appropriate way to deal 
with the boundary changes proposed (refer OEE Memo dated 29 August 
2006). 
 
A boundary change is proposed.  Refer Figure 1 attached – see diagonal 
hash area in centre of the plan.  The main reason for the change is to provide 
an area for storage of inert soils generated as part of the recovery operation.  
No waste processing activities will be carried out at this storage area. 
 
The change does not result in a significant shift of waste activities closer to 
sensitive receptors.   Consequently the environmental impact of the change is 
considered negligible.        
 
 
Recommendation 
 
I recommend that the licence amendment be approved as set out in the 
attached Recommended Technical Amendment.  
 
 
Dr J Derham 
OLG EPA     
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